
 

This week in Nursery 

8th February, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children were well behaved when 

we went on our bear hunt this week 

around the school. They were able to 

cope with the change of routine really 

well. 

                            C.L. 
 
We listened to the story, ‘We’re going 
on a bear hunt’ read by the author, 
Michael Rosen. We then re-enacted the 
story by going on our very own bear 
hunt. 
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children had lots of fun playing in the snow this week. We used spades 
and wheel barrows to dig and collect the snow. It was lots of fun!  
 

                Mathematics 
 
The children have been practising 
counting backwards from 10. They 
really enjoyed ‘blasting off’ when 
they got to zero. We have also been 
practising working out how many we 
have left, when we have one less 
than a given number.  

                Literacy 
 
Our new letter for this week was ‘r’. 
We have also been practising 
blending sounds in words. So ‘d-o-g’ 
makes ‘dog’, ‘c-a-t’ makes ‘cat’ etc.  
 

                     U.W. 
This week we have enjoyed going 

through a ‘deep cold river’, a ‘swirling, 

whirling snowstorm’, a ‘narrow gloomy 

cave’ and a ‘big, dark forest’, in order 

to find a bear! It was a lot of fun and 

we found ‘paw prints’ and ‘claw marks’ 

whilst hunting for our bear.   

                        E.A.D. 
The children have enjoyed drawing 

different scenes from the ‘bear hunt’. 

They then used their pictures to help 

retell the story. They also had fun 

decorating biscuits with icing and 

sprinkles!  

Special Notices: 
 

Don’t forget, next week is half term. Have a really good break! 
 


